
💰 WAG 2nd LOCKDOWN UPDATE - GEDLING LOTTO AND FUNDRAISING 💰 

As St Albans Parish Council WILL NOT give grants for WAG events and activities, WAG is 
considering other ways of raising money to fund the work of " Improving Our Community 
Together". 

We previously reported that WAG successfully applied to become a ‘good cause’ for Gedling 
Lotto. Anyone buying a ticket and naming WAG as their ‘good cause’ will ensure that 50p of 

every £1 ticket bought will come to WAG to fund our work. 👏👏👏 

Thank you to those people who have already signed up to our 'good cause' page. 

Although the start of the GEDLING LOTTO has been postponed and the first weekly draw will not 

take place until 26 September 2020, you can sign up now to take part. ✍️ 

Click here: http://tiny.cc/WAG-Lotto-Page 🤞🤞🤞 
As well as being in with a chance to win a prize of up to £25,000 every week, you will be supporting 

WAG and what it does for our community. 💰 💰 💰 

In addition to the Gedling Lotto, WAG is continuing to explore other ways of fundraising and making 
contact with potential donors. 

Suggestions from residents with any other fundraising ideas would be very welcome to help to 
facilitate WAG events and activities, so that we can continue “Improving Our Community Together”. 

Look out for WAG's 3rd Lockdown Update about NEW WAG WEBSITE. 

WAG - "Improving Our Community Together" 
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